Vanessa Boukili

From: Sarah Sweeting

Sent; Sunday, March 10, 2019 4:55 PM
To: Vanessa Boukili

Subject: urban forestry committee
Hello!

My name is Sarah Sweeting, I am 16, and am currently a junior at Somerville High School. The Urban
Forestry committee sounds extremely interesting- I have been trying to get more inveolved in the city’s
environmental outreach and footprint, and this sounds like the perfect opportunity. Urban agriculture is the
future, and every aspect of it is vital for the preservation of our planet; and I want to play my part.

[ am quite interested in biology and environmental science in general, and I would love any experience
involving the ladder or anything else regarding those studies that [ definitely don’t know about yet.

My email is ' nd my phone number is—l am available to talk after
school hours, and can meet as well.

Thank You,
Sarah Sweeting



